Dear Swarthmore College Staff and Faculty,

          We are a group of Swarthmore College women, interested in education and devoted to the community we are all a part of. It might seem early to start thinking about the summer but we are excited to offer your daughters the opportunity to participate in Co/Motion, a summer camp for adolescent girls. Co/Motion grows out of a similar program, SCLP (Summer Community Learning Program), that was run four years ago at the college. Unfortunately, the SCLP leaders graduated, and the program ended, but it was a wonderful experience for the girls who participated in it, and Co/Motion aims to create a similar opportunity for your daughters. The program will serve 10 to 13 year old girls, and will be a one-week long day-camp with one overnight, starting on the 17th and ending on the 23rd of June.  

We are looking forward to a great summer, and accomplishing the following: 

1.) Fostering community among ourselves and the girls.

2.) Being positive role models for the girls, and giving them an opportunity to learn from us and each other.

3.) Sending the girls back to your communities with increased self-awareness and confidence.

4.) Creating a program that is not only a safe, educational space, but also a lot of fun.

         The week will be packed with a range of activities from traditional summer camp activities like sports and arts to more innovative activities like African drumming and dance, self-defense training, web-page design, community service projects in our surrounding communities, writing a play or making a movie, and having discussions about issues relevant to the girls and their experiences.


If you would like more information or an application for you and your daughter please come to one of our information sessions, to take place Wednesday, February 6th, from 7:30 to 8:00pm, and Thursday, February 7th, from 12:30 to 1:00pm. Information sessions will take place in Kohlberg 116. If you definitely cannot make it to either of the information sessions, but would still like more information and/or an application, please contact us at commotion@sccs.swarthmore.edu, or through campus mail to Addie Candib ’05. However, we strongly recommend that you attend one of the information sessions. Once we have received all the applications (deadline to be announced) we will randomly select sixteen girls from the applicant pool. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely,

The Staff of Co/Motion


